

Pearl River School District

135 West Crooked Hill Road Pearl River, New York 10965-2730

www.pearlriver.org

Phone: 845-620-3922 – Fax: 845-620-3927 pochintestam@pearlriver.org

Marco F. Pochintesta, Ed.D. Superintendent of Schools

December 10, 2020

Dear Pearl River Parents:

We will resume in-person instruction according to our hybrid model on December 14, 2020. Parents are reminded of the importance of completing the screening form for COVID-19 before reporting to school each day. Any child exhibiting a symptom of COVID-19 should remain home and contact the school nurse for further guidance.

Please contact your child's school nurse to report a positive result on a COVID-19 test.

Sincerely,

Marco F. Pochintesta, Ed. D.

Marco F. Pochetesto